
Season’s
Greetings.

Food Donation Charity

Today many families with children, elders and homeless people 
suffer from hunger and poverty and need our help. 
CITY College, the International Faculty of the University of Sheffield 
organised a food donation charity “Donate Food. Help a Family”
to support the Food Bank of the Municipality of Thessaloniki. 
Our community strongly supported this initiative and a 
significant amount of food was donated to families in need. 

Help make this Holiday Season bright for people in need near you.

From all of us at the University of Sheffield
International Faculty, CITY College,

Season’s Greetings!

www.citycollege.sheffield.eu

"If you can’t feed a hundred people, then feed just one."
— Mother Teresa


